
 

June 1, 2017 

 

 

RE:  HAPL – Bridging the Gap Social 

 Thursday, July 27, 2017 

 Rebel’s Honky Tonk  
 

Ladies and Gentlemen,  

 

The Houston Association of Professional Landmen, along with the Next Generation 

Landman Committee, are proud to announce the 2017 “Bridging the Gap” Summer 

Social to be held at Rebels Honky Tonk, located at 5002 Washington Avenue, Houston, 

Texas 77007 on Thursday, July 27, 2017, between 5:00PM and 8:00PM. 

 

The “Bridging the Gap” idea highlights the inclusive nature of the event, inviting 

Landmen of all ages, experience, and background to come together for networking and 

good times. Summer interns and potential new HAPL members are invited as well. We 

expect this year’s social to be the largest of its kind and sponsoring this event will give 

your company a bright opportunity to demonstrate your firm’s commitment and gain 

visibility to a wide audience. 

 

This event’s success relies on the contributions of generous sponsors. This is an 

opportunity to emblazon your company name for great publicity and to sponsor one of 

the largest Landman events in Houston. We will have four tiers of sponsorship for this 

event outlined in the attached sponsor form. All contributions will be appreciated and the 

sponsors will be acknowledged both at the event and in an upcoming HAPL newsletter. 

Checks should be made payable to HAPL and mailed to ATTN: Hunter Arbuckle, 

EP Energy E&P Company, L.P., 1001 Louisiana Street, Suite 2795D, Houston, TX 

77002. 
 

Thank you for your timely consideration of this request. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Hunter Arbuckle 

Chairmen, Next Generation Landman Committee 


